
  LOWER MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING 

July 13, 2023 
 
 
The Lower Mifflin Township Board of Supervisors met on July 13, 2023 for a special meeting regarding the bids for 
tar & chip. Clint Barrick, Jake Fealtman, Frank Oiler were present.  The meeting was called to order by Clint Barrick 
6:02pm.   
 
ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION:  

Rescinding of Bid –  
Board received a letter from Schlusser’s Paving rescinding the awarded bid for tar & chip. 
Board accepted the recension CB,JF,FO 

Motion made to awarding tar & chip bid to back up bidder, Wilson Paving CB,JF,FO 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 6:05pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Brandi L. Lay, Secretary 


